High Commission of India, Nairobi

No. NAI/EDU/327/1/2021

The High Commission of India in Nairobi presents its complimer;ts to the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of the Government of Kenya has the honour to refer to its Note Verbale No.
NAI/EDU/327/1/2021 dated 18 March 2021 regarding announcement of 50 scholarship slots for
Kenyan nationals for academic year 2021-22 under African Scholarship Scheme (ASS) of the Indian
Council of Cultural Relations (ICCR), Government of India.

The High Commission of India has the further honour to inform that ICCR has extended
deadline for submission of applications online on A2A scholarship portal from 30 April 2021 to 30
May 2021.

Tne esteemed Ministry is requested to convey information regarding extension of application
time-line to education stakeholders in Kenya with a request to publicize the scholarship opportunities
in India. Application can be submitted online at www.a2ascholarships.iccr.gov.in.

The High Commission of India in Nairobi avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Government of Kenya the assurances of its highest consideration.

NAIROBI, 22 April 2021

Ministry of Foreign Affairs

(Kind Attn: Directorate of Asia & Australasia)
Government of Kenya

Nairoki

Copy to:

1. Miristry of Education

(Kind Attn- Principal Secretary,

State Department of University Education & Research)
Government of Kenya

Nairobi

2. The Council of Governors

(Kind Attn: Chief Executive Officer)

Delta Corner, 2nd Floor, Opp PWC Chiromo Road, Off Waiyaki Way
Westlands, Nairobi

P.O Box 40401 - 00100

Kenya

Jeevan Bharati Building, 3 Harambee Avenue, P.O. Box 30074, Nairobi 00100
Tel: (+254 20) 2225104, 2222566, 2222567, 2224500 Fax: (+25420) 2241160 E-mail: hoc.nairobi@mea.gov.in
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